
‘I was brought up in and around the Hayle / St Erth area and we have 

recently (2018) moved into the village and relocated our children to your 

school.  

  

Following a career in civil engineering I returned to the area in 2009 and 

began working for the RNLI as an Estates Engineer. In brief my role is a 

mixture of maintenance work ensuring the facilities are safe and 

compliant for our staff, volunteers and visitors, and projects. The 

projects range from refurbishments of lifeguard huts through to the 

construction of new lifeboat stations and everything in between.  

  

I have long had a close affiliation with the sea and volunteer my time as 

a nipper coach with Hayle Surf Life Saving Club where I have been 

involved for the past 20+ years. In my time serving as a committee 

member I have successfully applied for a number of facilities and 

equipment grants. I would hope to be able to draw on this experience 

and my construction background to help St Erth school achieve their 

future building and outside play space ambitions. 

  

St Erth School has a wonderful community feel and I look forward to being 

able to make a small contribution in a parent governor role.’ 


